
REPORT OF A COURTESY VISIT TO LAWYERS ALERTS’ OFFICE BY THE VOICE OF 

DISABILITY INITIATIVE (VDI). 

On the 6th of February 2020, representatives of the Voice of Disability Initiative 

(VDI) paid Lawyers Alert a courtesy visit towards mapping organizations working 

on: I. Gender Equality and Women Empowerment (GEWE), ii. Violence Against 

Women and Girls (VAWG), iii. Sexual and Gender Based Violence (SGBV), iv. Sexual 

and Reproductive Health Rights (SRHR) and v. Harmful Practices (HP) in the FCT. 

The mapping is part of their EU-UN Joint Spotlight Initiative on Ending all forms of 

Violence Against Women and Girls.  

Also discussed at the meeting was understanding Voice of Disability Initiative and 

Lawyers Alert’s thematic areas alongside a possible partnership in advancing the 

Rights of Persons With Disabilities (PWDs) in Nigeria. 

 

From left to right: Olayemi of LA, Blessing (VDI), Roseline LA, Catherine (VDI), and Bamidele LA. 


